
Dear Community, 

As we begin Term 3 and the second half our school year together; winter is well and truly 
setting in. I appreciate it can be a difficult time of the year as we struggle to get out of bed in 
the morning and then battle with our kids as we try to get them up and organised for school. 
Then there is the drive in the traffic, whilst it’s raining and ‘good luck’ in the school carpark!  

Thank you to everyone who takes care and is responsible in watching out for children in the 
carpark and thank you for respecting other drivers. We are all in a rush and we all have our 
day ahead to face, however we all share one common concern and that is the wellbeing of 
our children.  

In the depths of winter and the busyness of life; it is good to take time to stop and reflect. I 
know I couldn’t effectively manage my life without prayer. Prayer connects me to myself, my 
family, other people, those I have loved whom have passed on and something greater, 
which I call God the Father.  

Prayer may seem daunting at times. It might even seem irrelevant, but really it is quite simple. 
Do it often enough and it becomes a habit. Prayer grows on you and becomes a necessity 
in life. Prayers of Praise, Prayers of Thanks and Prayers of Petition all lead us to an inner 
peace and that sense of connection which we all desire so much in our modern world. 
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A Winter Way of Approaching God 
Each time you go into your temple to dwell, 

go as though it is the first time 
you have ever really prayed. 

When you do something for the first time, 
you may be excited, but also a little fearful. 

Let this be your winter-way of approaching God. 
As you enter into that sacred space within, 

let this become your prayer: 
I am the one for whom God waits! 

I am awaiting the One who is awaiting me! 
Embrace the season of winter with hope. 

It is a good teacher. 
It will lead you to your inmost depths 

where God is contemplating you. 

Macrina Wiederkehr 

Have a happy term together everyone, full of God’s blessings. 

Anthony McCluskey 
Principal 
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I invite you to reflect… 



SCHOOL CLOSURE DAY 

The school is closed to all students on Friday 9 August 2019 
On this day, staff will be engaging in a Retreat Day in Nth Sydney, at Mary MacKillop Place.  Monsignor 
Portelli will accompany us and celebrate Mass in the Chapel of St. Joseph at St. Mary MacKillop’s tomb. 
We will then have a directed tour of Mary MacKillop Museum which tells us a lot about the life and times 
of Mary MacKillop. A Sister of St. Joseph, the order of nuns Mary founded, will address us on the charism 

of Mary MacKillop. 

In visiting Mary MacKillop Place and engaging in this day, we are building our knowledge of Australia’s 
first saint and our school patron, so that we might be able to live more fully in our vision, which calls us to 

be ‘inspired by the Gospel and the spirit of St. Mary MacKillop…’.  

Thank you for your support of this initiative. 

Anthony McCluskey 
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RE NEWS 
St Mary Mackillop Feast Day -Thursday the 8th of August - 12.00pm - All are welcome to come to mass on this day.  

Children will be involved in activities about St Mary Mackillop throughout the day.   We will also have a sausage in a 
roll for lunch on this day.  Funds raised for this will be donated to the Josephite Sisters at Joseph's Corner.  Get onto 

flexischools.com.au to order 

Feast of the Assumption of Mary -Thursday the 15th of August - 12.00pm - All are welcome to come to mass on this 
day. Cupcakes can be ordered for this day.   Funds raised for this will be donated to the Josephite Sisters at Joseph's 

Corner.  NOT available yet to order, we will let you know when to get onto flexischools.com.au 

Anthony McCluskey 

CANTEEN TERM 3 
Friday 2 August - Donut Day 

Thursday 8 August - Sausage Sizzle (St Mary MacKillop Feast Day) 

Thursday 15 August - Cupcake Day (Feast of the Assumption) 
not available to order yet 

Friday 23 August - Pizza Day 

Thursday 29 August - Cookie Day  

Friday 6 September - Subway Day 

Friday 13 September - Sushi Day (not available to order yet) 

Thursday 19 September - Pie Day (Footy Casual clothes day-gold coin donation) 
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SCHOOL UNIFORM UPDATE 2019 

Please see published below our new school uniform expectations. 
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BOOK FAIR 
PARENT HELPERS 

This year’s book fair (see flyer) will be held from 

Monday 29th July to Friday 2nd August.  

If anyone is interested in helping at the book fair and has a current Working 
with Children’s Check and a Parent Code of Conduct please leave your 
name, number  and the day/days you can help with Kellie & then I will 

contact you. 

Regards 

Denise Thorne 
Library Technician 
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Monday 15 July 
School resumes for Term 3 at 9am 

Monday 29 July - Friday 2 August 
Book Fair 
See Flyer 

Thursday 8 August 
Whole School Mass at 12.00pm 

St Mary MacKillop Feast Day 

Friday 9 August 
School Closure Day 

See details 

Thursday 15 August 
Whole School Mass at 12.00pm 

Feast of the Assumption 

Friday 20 September 
End of Term 3 

School finishes at 1.00pm 

UPCOMING  EVENTS 


